
Dear Industry professional:

We would like to announce that Shoemaker Construction will be exclusively
using The Blue Book Network'+ B&-BÍdtofacilitate the preconsiruct¡on
process for all of our future projects.

Shoemaker Construction has identlfled B7-Bidasthe network of choice for
subcontractors and suppllers based on the ease of use and The Blue Book
Network's commitment to dellver a secure platform for communicating wlth
companies like yours. We wlll utilize the préquatificaflon process wlthin BB-Btd,
so it is imperative that you keep_ your Húe Bðok Network eroutewijiolate anA
complete. We will also utillze BB'BÍdg Syncwareonline plan room tó¿ã¡ver allplans and specs durlng the preconstruction process.

You can be confident that all of the information provided to us by our private
vendors will remain just that- private. we greatly uàlre the relati'onsñii we nave
with our vendors and the prlvate informatión thát we request of them and
securely maintain our database.

Therc is no cost to- rcg¡sler and the process is simple. However, please
feel f¡ee to contact the BB-Bid suppoË Team ai gðe-E03-2243 or
bbbld@thebluebook.com with anf iuesUons you may have in getfing
started.

We look forward to reviewlng your qualifications through B7-Bidfor upcomtng
projects bid by our company.

Thank you,

ø///Ø
Kyle Nichols
Shoemaker Construction
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